
         Prevent spills and keep the 
roads safe this grape harvest

OVERLOADING COMPROMISES 
ROAD SAFETY

Spills on the road are slippery and a 
danger to other road users.

ROAD DAMAGE
Over-mass vehicles can cause 

damage to the road surface, which is 
often expensive to fix.

Any vehicle detected over the ‘Legal Mass’ will have the breach recorded on 
weighbridge dockets and penalties may apply in line with 

the seriousness of the breach.   

Chain of Responsibility Legislation requires you to 
take appropriate steps to prevent mass, load  
restraint, dimension, fatigue and speeding laws 
from being breached. Everyone should take a  
risk-management approach for their Chain of  
Responsibility obligations. This approach is  
consistent with the management of work health 
and safety and the quality control of goods and 
services produced. Accountability for activities 
that affect compliance with road transport laws 
is the responsibility of every person. YOU may be 
held legally liable if you do not meet your Chain of  
Responsibility obligations.

To find out more about getting your crop safely from vineyard to winery, visit  
Griffith City Council’s website www.griffith.nsw.gov.au.  

For information on the Winegrape Consignment Chain of Responsibility Code of 
Conduct, please visit www.riverinawinemakers.com.au. 

EMERGENCY NUMBERS 
In the event of a grape spill on local roads, please call  

Griffith City Council on 
(02) 6962 8100 (during business hours) 

(02) 6969 4823 (after hours)
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